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St. Germain, Dante

From: Nora McNear <noramcnear@icloud.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 13, 2021 6:31 PM
To: St. Germain, Dante
Subject: 9300 Old Bardstown Rd

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe 
 
Dante, I received your email, and my husband and I really oppose this development on the property right beside us, the 
old Bardstown road traffic is horrible right now as it is, with all these new development going on Old Bardstown Rd, that 
is going to drop our property values along with all the other problems it will cause. We bought this house because it was 
like living out in the country a little to us no close neighbors and beside a horse farm, which by the way has been pretty 
quiet and peaceful which was what we were looking for! These new homes and duplexes will cause more traffic, afraid 
of more problems because it seems that as many as being build they will not be very expensive homes! Please do what 
you can to stop this coming to Old Bardstown Rd.  
 Thank you John and Nora McNear 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


